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We wish to talk to the main points at the hearings to be held between Tuesday 1 June and 
Friday 11 June 
 
Hampshire Street – Flooding remedial work or Living Streets – upgrade 
 
We understand and support the proposed work that is to take place on Hampshire Street, we 
also request that further funding be made available for the living streets concept to continue 
further down Hampshire Street. 
In addition we request that funding be made available to address the flooding problem that 
occurs after heavy rain, this causes a road safety issue in an already heavily built up 
residential area. We do not think that a trade off of funding for either Living street or 
remedial work for the flooding should be explored. Both issues need to be addressed from 
separate and appropriate budgets. 
 
Wainoni Park 
 
Thanks to the Council for the intensive planning and consultation that has taken place for the 
Wainoni park development. The community has been very positive about the proposed 
changes, the proposed ablutions block and changing room will mean that sports teams can 
once more return and use this wonderful community amenity. 
 
Aranui Community Funding 
 
Thanks to the Council for their ongoing support of the Aranui Community Trust, Council 
support has been critical to the success of the project’s implementation and brings further 
value to the Memorandum of understanding between Housing New Zealand, Christchurch 
City Council and the Trust.  We request of the council, that , they continue to provide 
resources and support for the Trust as it progresses further forward in its development. 
 
Redevelopment of the Wainoni Aranui Family Centre. 
 
There are many issues surrounding access to this community amenity and the current levels 
of usage which is severely under utilised.  As a collective group we are willing to work with 
CCC to explore and develop ways to revitalise and encourage increased usage of the centre.  
 


